
Easement Correspondence and Forest Service excuses 

 

 

 







 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Forest Service decides they no longer want to grant the easements. 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

South Park Ranger Josh Voorhis emails Park County Manager Tom Eisenman 

asking to discuss the roads, after which Tom rescinds the easement request. 

 



 

 



South Park Ranger Josh Voorhis opposes analyzing reopening the Wildcat 

Canyon roads in the Pike San Isabel NF travel management EA, which was 

requested during scoping by numerous motorized users. 

 



 

 

 



 

When CORE tried to get Park County to submit a new easement application in 

spring 2019, Voorhis had his biologist prepare a Supplemental Information 

Report to the 2004 EA to invalidate it and prevent Park County from obtaining 

an easement. Park County subsequently put out a press release saying they 

wanted nothing to do with the roads. 

 



 

 



 


